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19th October 2023 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
This year the BBC 500 Words Story Writing Competition is running again. It is the UK's largest story 
writing competition for children between the ages of 5 and 13. It is a very exciting opportunity for the 
children to express themselves through writing. 
 
Over the last few weeks, Marley Class have been planning, editing and publishing their own short 
stories.  
 
I am writing to you to seek permission to enter your child’s story into this national competition.  
 
If you do not wish for your child’s story to be entered into this competition, please contact the school 
office by Thursday 2nd November 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Daplyn         
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